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10 July 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to update you on our plans for publishing GCSE Results for Year 10 Religious 
Studies. 
 
GCSE Results Day is the 20 August 2020 and results will be available to collect from school 
from 11am until 11.30 am. In line with current government guidance, social distancing 
measures mean that results will be given out at various locations across the school.  
 
Please see below for where you need to collect your results: 
 
Surnames A- G                    Sixth Form Common Room 
Surnames H- P                    Main Hall 
Surnames Q-Z                     Lower School Hall 
 
Any results not collected during that specific time slot, will be available from the start of term 
from the Religion & Philosophy team.  Students will need to listen to the notices in tutor in 
September to find out when and where these results will be handed out.  
 
Please may I also take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the last two years.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Miss S Jones 
Head of Religion and Philosophy 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson 
 
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics) 
 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
0118 926 2467 
mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 


